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From: Christine Alexander <calex8@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2016 1 1 :36 AM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: support for clean energy

Debra,
As a new home owner with solar panels on my roof in Comish, I am very environmentally concerned about the
future of clean energy in our state. We all know of the advantages to not just ourselves but also to our future
generations and the state, country and world. Please know that there are many of us who are doing our utmost
to further our individual efforts toward living with clean energy. Each of us has a stake in our future and
programs such as net metering is, as you know so well, advantageous to each ofus as well as our environment.
Thank you for supporting NH residents in our mission toward increased sustainable energy usage.
Sincerely, Christine Alexander
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